Yearly Academic Evaluation Begins

學校要聞

[Reported by Xin—yu Wang, Tamkang Times] On September 25th the Office of Quality Assurance and Audit held the 2014—15 Yearly Academic Work Evaluation Meeting in the Chueh—sheng International Conference Hall. Vice President of Academic Affairs, Huan—chao Keh, expressed, "The evaluation of the quality of every position in our university has become increasingly important now that we are dealing with the effects of the baby bust generation. The competition for students has increased and it is necessary that all of our departments undergo an evaluation to ensure the effectiveness of our university."

In 2013 TKU received certification from the Ministry of Education for self evaluation, this time the college of Engineering had applied for IEET certification and the College of Business and Management applied for AACSB certification. It's expected that the certifications will be verified by the Ministry of Education by June 2016. Director of the Office of Quality Assurance and Audit, Di—ching Pai, expressed, "Our role is to assist and support the evaluation in any way possible to increase the performance ability of all of the departments of the university."

